
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

PUBLIC HEARING CANNABIS DISPENSARIES 

DECEMBER 14, 2021 

 
ROLL 
CALL:  Supervisor Martin 
  Deputy Supervisor Wolcott 
  Councilman Carroll 
  Councilperson Glor 
  Councilman Kabel 
 
OTHERS 
PRESENT: Town Clerk Haacke 
  Superintendent of Highways Schultz 
  Assessor Flansburg 
  CEO/ZEO Mikolajczyk 
  Bob Ostrander, Resident 
  Steve Harkness, Resident 
 
Supervisor Martin called the Public Hearing to order at 6:15 pm; MOTION Councilperson Glor, second 
Councilman Carroll to open the meeting.   
 
Bob Ostrander spoke in favor of opting in 
 
MOTION Deputy Supervisor Wolcott, second Councilman Carroll to close the Public Hearing at 6:30 pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke,  
Town Clerk 


